
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

LOCAL GOVERNING BODY APPROVAL 
 
 

 
I, Alan Hanks, Mayor of Rapid City, South Dakota, am writing on behalf of the 
City of Rapid City Council in support of the following proposed development: 
 
Development:  Teton Coalition, Inc. 
 
Street Address: Longview Street, Springfield Street, and Flinklock Street of 

the Murphy Ranch Subdivision, Rapid Valley, SD 
 
Number of Units: 9 unit single family, 3 bedroom homes 
 
Affordability:  100% for ≤ 80% Area Median Income (AMI) 
 
Target Market:          Families and/or elderly 
 
The development will be newly constructed units targeted to families. 
 
Attached are the meeting minutes dated February 19, 2008 evidencing approval 
from the local governing body.   
 
 
 
 
                      Alan Hanks                 Mayor   
                                  Name         Title 
 
 
 
_____________________________________  _____________________ 
                               Signature                     Date 
 
 


